From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Amendment to ethics CLE requirement
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 8:23:30 AM

From: Medora A. Marisseau [mailto:mmarisseau@Kkarrtuttle.com]
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 11:18 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Amendment to ethics CLE requirement

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

I fully support requiring an inclusion, diversity and equity ethics credit for Washington bar
members. It’s about time for this! Thank you. Medora Marisseau WSBA #23114.

Sent from my iPhone

Medora A. Marisseau
Attorney at Law | mmarisseau@karrtuttle.com | Office: 206.224.8045 | Fax: 206.682.7100
Karr Tuttle Campbell | 701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3300 | Seattle, WA 98104 | www.karrtuttle.com
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